To Our RELIABLE Volunteers, our GENEROUS Donors and last, but not least,
our FEARLESS Competitors:

Unfortunately, due to the COVID-19 crisis, the 2020 Vivian K. Dooren Jr.
Powder Puff Regatta has been cancelled.

Please save the date for July 9, 2021 for next year's event.

We look forward to your continued support!

In Good Health,
The Jr. Powder Puff Committee
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